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Town Council Budget/Management Committee 

September 4, 2012 

Town Council Chambers 

 

Present:  Chairman Kenneth DiFazio 

   Councilor Michael Smart 

   Councilor Patrick O’Connor 

   Councilor Michael Molisse 

 

Absent   Councilor Arthur Mathews 

 

Also present:  Francis Burke, Councilor 

Richard Swanson, Town Auditor 

   William McKinney, Chief Financial Officer 

   Walter Flynn, Chair of the Community Preservation Committee  

    Joseph Davis, Acting Fire Chief 

 

 

Recording Secretary:  Diane T. Hachey 

 

Chairman DiFazio called the Budget/Management Committee Meeting to order at 6:48 PM. 

 

  

 12 103-Special Purpose Stabilization Fund-Thermal Imager for Fire Department 

 

Mr. Davis and Mr. McKinney presented and requested purchase of a thermal imager for the Fire 

Department to replace the non working one on Engine 1.  This device is critical in the fire 

fighting process to locate individuals within buildings.  All other engines are currently equipped 

with thermal imaging cameras.  The funding will be derived from the special purpose 

stabilization fund which appeared on the Council mitigation list of requested items in 2005. 

 

Councilor O’Connor motioned for favorable action, motion seconded by Councilor Molisse and 

voted unanimously. 

 

With no further business to attend to, Councilor O’Connor motioned to adjourn at 6:55 PM-

motion seconded by Councilor Molisse and voted unanimously. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by:  Diane T. Hachey 

 

 

 

 

Approved by:  Chairman Kenneth DiFazio 


